CORRESPONDENCE
9/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07527-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:49 PM
To: ‘bmwcarstuff@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, James Ringold

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: bmwcarstuff@everyactioncustom.com <bmwecarstuff@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 10:38 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,
Duke is our energy provider. My solar system has recorded the following since installation:

We have experienced forty (40) power failure events for a total of fifteen (15) backup hours. Our solar is more reliable
than Duke.

Please keep net metering so solar is affordable. There are more important things than excessive power company profits.
The physical health of children as an example.

With sufficient and clean solar no more utility power plants will need to be build. Reducing the garbage burden of our
planet. Please thing long term, not about short term profits.

Sincerely,
James Ringold
Dunedin, FL 34698





